
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Solid Waste Automated Curbside Collection System Implementation 

Council Update - Trash 
 
DATE: March 8, 2023 
 
 
Public Works Director John Klostermann is submitting information on the 
implementation plan for the automated solid waste conveyance system and the 
distribution of solid waste carts to support that system. 
 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
John Klostermann, Public Works Director 


